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Novel Coronavirus Update 

 
On 8/17/2020, the Teton County Health Department received notice from Montana Department of 
Public Health & Human Services (DPHHS) that an individual residing in Teton County tested positive for 
novel Coronavirus (COVID-19).  The individual is an adolescent female.  The source of infection is not 
known at this time, and is still being investigated.  
 
The Teton County Health Department is in the process of identifying and notifying close contacts. If you 
have not been contacted by the Teton County Health Department, you should still continue to practice 
social distancing, wear a mask, and wash your hands often. 


